
EXHIBIT 

Out of an abundance of caution, licensee notes that on October 29, 2020 the Video Division 

issued a letter decision denying a request to reinstate and extend licenses filed by DTV America 

Corporation and HC2 LPTV Holdings, Inc. for low power television stations KYAN-LD, Los 

Angeles, California; KVTU-LD, Agoura Hills, California; W21DA-D, Dublin, Georgia; WBKH-LD, 

Tampa, Florida; and KFJK-LD, Santa Fe, New Mexico.  As a result of this action, the licenses for 

those stations were canceled and the facilities were directed to cease operations.  The stations 

ceased operations in accordance with this directive.  The staff’s action is not yet final. 


